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Dear Member,

The end of the school year is a super busy time!  It is also the
time when school leaders are planning end of year, summer,
and 2018-2019 professional development opportunities. Please
make sure that your schools and districts know about all the
professional development that KEA offers. KEA offers a variety
of training sessions for schools, districts, local KEA leaders and
local KEA associations. Click here to see the selection of
offerings we can provide.   Some are offered on a statewide
basis, others can be brought into your local area. Most can be
adapted to meet local needs. For further details contact your
local UniServ Director or Michelle New, KEA Director of
Professional Excellence, at michelle.new@kea.org.  Please look
at the 2 of the largest conferences we provide to members in
the articles below. Register TODAY!

Make sure to vote in TRS Board of Trustee Elections!

All active contributors to TRS should have received a BLUE ballot
in the mail. All retirees of TRS should have received a YELLOW
ballot in the mail. KEA recommended all the candidates so it is
up to you as to who you wish to serve. We have an outstanding
slate of nominees. Please mark your ballot and drop it in the
mail before the indicated deadline.

Professional Development for Classified School
Employees

Join us for Kentucky's premier professional development
academy for Education Support Professionals, June 9 at Floyd
Central High School, 651 Ky Rt 680 W, Eastern, KY 41622.  KEA
is excited to offer this opportunity to all of Kentucky's

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pG-d7EBLVXtn2jsFAA3mm73OlGeH6UnnGEgHHNfrIozjeFDiHxmVDQ0s7CN_Ty7oAIQtrNAs-ja286CVSUf5INLb7Bc6rYt0AMlsCT7aTrjmo9J3i3-cz0sjWc5b_nb8X2UrADESFHCVWg6s135smGjknj2kORcNGVsf_lHulBoch5QiUoRGBR0Vgd3wiuOjrdVIE2c-rgU=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pG-d7EBLVXtn2jsFAA3mm73OlGeH6UnnGEgHHNfrIozjeFDiHxmVDQL1EtGOMBJajRGe6_HnZ2uRCc8O1SrG1l0epiDCvUDVrQVNzcaVUy30RzRkubAltV1XwmYzOtbduMkBUzbcBHmQn_A09iEV8kSG76ibiGMPvsqpwQN-Rct01iibqchvlZEjApxJ44JVwfanWqKxLtibjm_hA6H6vARM9CUG8w6LfE0AbJEYdbI=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pG-d7EBLVXtn2jsFAA3mm73OlGeH6UnnGEgHHNfrIozjeFDiHxmVDQL1EtGOMBJalxAvEd3GtFewj88lYCv0-kve4uZcdpK_Pty-6PCHjNSMAO8XIh33vWx-bPbdyVTWwf-yUMSFgml4LEpZuwoMbBiAdXHToIwRFqCK9SQ3mvK4VSo4qt_GgBqDXOnU2Uc4YkPjJATVjJx0JeJk4NJamTPHcHP59top&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pG-d7EBLVXtn2jsFAA3mm73OlGeH6UnnGEgHHNfrIozjeFDiHxmVDb78QrbRsnW9n4ZGkdVMD8FuvldZEenKbRRvdpM5gRkjsyG82ABBurIjCvSbW0mO2YYG-nkWVT6GT_YcNJInqZCmxmhCWdJmX2gvIrZir_BVwCdCZLOhFrCi_zhdwjQQGtRHfGkrEdJ9tnSfRweP7zl95xaVivqT0BqOSPoJQoJFSie3U07kDyQ=&c=&ch=
https://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/email.jsp?m=1104230179002
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pG-d7EBLVXtn2jsFAA3mm73OlGeH6UnnGEgHHNfrIozjeFDiHxmVDaTfvN2QIExQo06gEWXe6_h-sZ5KnioWJHBiTCWxkcDQi3u0mO0rgwjtlHpAe1SlrTgY7vbKIaE3deyKyU713SLkJCT4Q5AUX-Qji4oAAmaRtkJoo1m7FVvNZ23bpS9IRaX0Jqysk9QnChMoyzIm-XgRLvJcsJi4zx92dpB8S43i&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pG-d7EBLVXtn2jsFAA3mm73OlGeH6UnnGEgHHNfrIozjeFDiHxmVDSo3yV-SWmExybFokNMorh-li153kMUHhrPkcvuQMsImE9-dmw3Mb8FWW1jDUKH497sGFTlYV9L5sbNiEVKV8hUSAwcvxGUPd6yC0YUPG6MWCpF_h3tbUAbmUErTNbaEwY5UdT3lb9m1RLfkffEs8q6hyXHuAbH2S2SGXXdvXa7Z&c=&ch=
mailto:michelle.new@kea.org


Education Support Professionals (classified school employees). At
the completion of the conference, KEA ESP members will
receive a $75 reimbursement to cover registration and travel
costs. Anyone who would like to register who does not have an
email address should call 606.886.6367 or 800.928.4321 for
assistance. To register online, click here.

KEA's annual Let's TALK Conference to be held in June

At Let's TALK: Conversations about Effective Teaching and
Learning, you will have the opportunity to hear from the
Department of Education concerning the new accountability
system and connect and learn from colleagues from across the
state. This conference is the professional development needed
to fulfill those annual professional growth plan goals. Don't miss
out on this amazing event June 18-19 at John Hardin High
School, 384 W A Jenkins Road, Elizabethtown, KY 42701. For
registration information click here.

Save the Date:

 

May 31 TRS ballots due

Jun 9 RESPECT Conference for ESP members

Jun 18-19 TALK Conference

Sincerely,

Stephanie Winkler
KEA President
401 Capital Ave
Frankfort, KY 40601
1-800-231-4532
www.kea.org
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